
In accordance with Council Procedure Rule No. 11, Councillor Richards will ask the 

following question: 

 

"Given the recent Grenfell Tower tragedy, can the Chief Executive assure this 

Council, that we have not approved or contracted any installation of external 

cladding similar to that used at Grenfell Towers (Aluminium composite material) on 

any buildings that do not comply with health & safety, fire and Building Regulations." 


